South Bank, Middlesbrough, TS6 9AG
+44(0) 1 642 454577

www.normanby.outwood.com
enquiries@normanby.outwood.com

Mr Andrew Wappat

To the Parent/Carer of: [Student Name]
[Address 1]
[Address 2]
[Address 3]
[Postcode]

4 April 2021

Dear Parent/Carer
Re: Year 6 Free Uniform Bundle

As we enter the summer term, we are preparing for your child’s transition up to Outwood Normanby.
Thank you for your support by completing the initial Year 6 survey so we can gather your contact details
for future correspondence over the coming months. If you have not yet completed this, we would
appreciate it if you could do so by typing this link into your browser: https:/tinyurl.com/33uz78m?2. If you
have any issues completing this form, please email Miss Gibson via c.gibson@normanby.outwood.com and
she will email the link to you directly or give any extra support you need. There is no need to complete the
form again if you have already done so.

Each Year 6 child who has a place with us in September is provided with one uniform bundle free of charge
via Trutex who are our uniform provider.

This uniform bundle includes:

e  One blazer

e  Twin pack of shirts/blouses
o Onetie

e  One pair of trousers/ a skirt

e  PE kit: polo top, games jersey, PE shorts, sports socks

To receive your uniform bundle, please complete the order form below by 28 May 2021:

Boys online form - https://bit.ly/2Pk9d9Y
Girls online form - https://bit.ly/2035Cwt
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If you wish to order additional items of uniform, this will be available to do at a later date. Further
information from Trutex including their contact details can be found on our transition webpage here:
www.normanby.outwood.com/transition It also has lots of information, and answers to common questions
from last year’s transition. We hope you will find it useful, and there is a contact form to complete if you
have a query that the answer to isn’t displayed on the page.

| also encourage you to keep up with all the daily and weekly news at our school in the months ahead. You
can follow us on Twitter: @OutwoodNormanby or on Instagram: outwoodnormanby. We also have a
regularly updated Outwood Academy Normanby Facebook page www.facebook.com/OutwoodNormanby

Yours faithfully

Miss C Gibson
Assistant Principal


http://www.normanby.outwood.com/transition
http://www.facebook.com/OutwoodNormanby

